
MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To:  Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
  School Board Members 
 
From:  Conni Carnley 
  Director, Middle School Education 
 
Date:  March 14, 2013 
 
RE:  2013-2014 Student Code of Conduct 
 
 
We are beginning the process of reviewing the Student Code of Conduct for the  
2013-2014 school year.  
 
In doing so, I would like to request that a school board member volunteer to  
serve on a committee that will review the current Code and also review proposed  
or needed changes for the 2013-2014 Student Code of Conduct. 
 
Our first meeting will be held Tuesday, April 2nd from 1 p.m. to 3 p.m. in the middle 
school conference room. Additional meeting dates and times have yet to be determined, 
however, this information will be forthcoming upon the development of the meeting 
schedule. 
 
  


